
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
8th June 2022 
 

ST ANNE’S HEADTEACHER APPOINTMENT 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Wendy Wilson has been appointed as the new 
Headteacher of St Anne’s with immediate effect. Mrs Wilson has been the Deputy 
Headteacher at St Anne’s for the past 6 years and has been instrumental in leading the 
school, alongside Mr Winward who left to return to the UK at May half term. 

 
The robust recruitment process included a series of assessment tasks undertaken both 
within and outside of the school setting with a large panel of representatives from both 
Guernsey and Alderney in attendance.  

 
‘I am overjoyed and honoured to be appointed as the new Headteacher at St Anne’s 
School.  From my experience of being the Deputy Headteacher here at St Anne’s for the past 
6 years, I am proud to have played an integral role in the improvement of our school and to 
have witnessed the subsequent growth in numbers of pupils on roll. Please be assured that 
the needs of our pupils, your children, will be uppermost in all of my decision making and I 
intend to continue to do everything within my power to ensure that all children receive the 
very best education that they can, here in Alderney.  

I know that a happy and successful school depends on all of us working together. Parents 
make an important contribution to children’s achievements at school, and I hope to develop 
the relationship between the school and parents for everyone’s benefit. 

I will be holding a number of events over the coming weeks and early in September, 
including Meet and Greets and Open Mornings which will provide an opportunity to meet 
with you and discuss the building of a successful partnership. These meetings will take 
place at different times, which I hope will enable most families to attend. However, if you 
prefer, you’re also welcome to contact me by email or phone.’ Mrs Wilson 

 

We are confident that Mrs Wilson will continue to lead the school forward in order to 
achieve excellent outcomes for our learners.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The States of Guernsey Education Office 

The Education Office 
Sir Charles Frossard House 
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Guernsey 
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